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Subject:  Bin Control 420465-01 NLA 
 
 
 
The 420465-01 bin stat is no longer available from the supplier.  This control was used on early 
model KM-601, KM-631 and KM-451 units.  Although these units are nearing twenty years old there 
may be an occasional need for replacement. 
 
If this control needs to be replaced you should use TB0030.  This control will physically mount in the 
control box and the bulb and the new bulb holder should mount to the existing bin control bracket. 
 
The original bin control used a knob for adjustment the new control uses a screw driver slot 
adjustment.  The original marked factory setting will no longer be correct therefore it is 
recommended to re-mark the correct operating location on the existing bin control label.  This should 
be done by using a permanent type marker and marking both the label and bin control adjustment 
cam. 
 
To test the bin control for proper operation, bury the bin control bulb in ice and the unit should shut 
down in 6 seconds. 
 
If you have any questions on this subject please contact the Technical Support department at 1-800-
233-1940. 
 

 


